Armthorpe
Academy

Enriching Lives, Inspiring Ambitions

19th July 2022

Dear Parent/Carer
Weather Update

Thankfully, the weather is predicted to be cooler tomorrow. As a common-sense approach however, we will continue to
allow students to wear PE kit on Wednesday and Thursday this week. Whilst it is not anticipated to be as hot tomorrow,
please ensure your child still applies sunscreen and has plenty of fluid with them or a refillable bottle. Our students have
shown great responsibility thus far. Thank you for working with us.

Friday will be a non-uniform day. Students should bring a contribution of £1. This will be used to raise money for two
members of our school community who are raising money for local charities over the Summer.

Mr Mitchell (science teacher), on the 3 August, will be completing the UK and Ireland 5 peaks in 48hrs in memory of
family members whom he has sadly lost to cancer in recent years. He has chosen Cancer Research as his charity, as he
knows they undertake vital work in the pursuit of curing all kinds of cancer.

Liam Graham, one of our Year 11 students who has just left, is also pushing himself beyond his comfort zone for a cancer
charity. Liam's story is below:

| have chosen to fundraise for EvesTrust, as they help families who are struggling with cancer. EvesTrust organise dreams
and wishes of cancer patients, that help to create some happiness and everlasting memories, during such a difficult time.

| have known this charity for many years and all workers are volunteers. Lots of hard work goes into the day to day running
of the charity and | want to do my bit, by doing a sponsored sky dive and jumping out of an aeroplane at 15,000 feet.

If you want to learn more about the charity visit www.evestrust.co.uk. Cheers Liam 3

| hope you will show your support for members of our school family actively trying to support others in the community.

Finally, if you are choosing to keep your children at home during the heatwave, please can you ensure they are not at the
school gates or on the streets around Armthorpe at the end of the school day. Thank you.

Kind regards

Claire Robbins
Executive Headteacher
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